Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼



Challenge Cancer Parliamentary Intergroup

Launch Report

Dear Speaker,

Thank you again for your involvement in the launch of the European Parliament Challenge Cancer Intergroup.

We are very happy to share the event report with you.

The questions asked during the event are also available on the Intergroup's <u>website</u>. This document will regularly be updated with the latest replies from other speakers. The list of MEPs registered in the Intergroup is also available on the <u>Intergroup page</u>.

As mentioned, we are really looking forward to the ongoing work of the Intergroup in the future.

If you haven't already done so, please click this <u>link</u> to give your feedback on the webinar.

Thank you,

The ECPC team

Subscribe	Past Issues		Transla	nte ▼
		Event Report		
		y f		
	This event was organised with the logistical support of EFPIA.			
	Organisational support was provided by Incisive Health. Copyright © 2020 European Cancer Patient Coalition, All rights reserved.			
	You are receiving this email because you participated as a speaker at our webinar.			
_			sound, at our wooman.	
	Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u> .			
	Tou can	apoate your preferences or ansubscribe in	OHI tillo liot.	

This email was sent to <<Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

ECPC Office · Rue Montoyer 40 · Brussels 1000 · Belgium